
 Toogoodoo Creek Raft-up and Picnic 

Saturday, 6 September 2014 

 

The Squadron's September Cruise is a raft-up and onboard picnic in Toogoodoo Creek near Wadmalaw 

Island, SC. Toogoodoo Creek is one of the most beautiful unspoiled waterways in South Carolina. So, 

you won’t want to miss this very scenic cruise. We are planning an on board bring-some-stuff-to-share” 

pot luck picnic. So, plan to go boat-to-boat “grazing” and sampling whatever food is offered.  

 

To get to Toogoodoo Creek, take the ICW from Charleston south past the Limehouse Bridge Landing at 

Johns Island and follow the ICW for another 15 miles to Red Marker R102 near Bluff Point on 

Wadmalaw Island. Continue 0.5 miles past Marker R102. The entrance for Toogoodoo Creek will be to 

starboard. Enter Toogoodoo Creek and continue 2.5 miles to our raft-up location at GPS 32 40.160 

North/080 17.436 West. See the attached chart section. 

 

Captain Joe Ewalt will skipper the Squadron’s lead boat for this cruise. He plans to leave Limehouse 

Landing around 10:30 AM and proceed to the raft-up. Boaters wishing to accompany the lead boat can 

contact Joe Ewalt’s cell phone (1 859 333 8822) or hailing Cpt. Joe as “Sea Hunt 17” on VHF Channel 

16. 

 

Bring food, beverages and picnic supplies. Festivities start at 1300 and continue until about 1600. For 

more information, contact David Walsh: (843) 556-3258 or E-mail wals6563@yahoo.com. 

 


